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Upcoming Events & 
Trips 

 

Chorlton Library Trip- Date 

to be confirmed, letter to follow 

 

Phonics Stay & Play- Friday 

12th October 8.45am—

10.00am  

 

Phonics Workshop– Friday 

19th October 9.00am-10.00 

 

School Closes– Friday 19th 

October 

 

School Reopens– Monday 

29th October 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: The Rainbow Fish 

Maths Focus: Shapes, learning their names and 

properties.  

Literacy Focus: Story sequencing, discussion on 

the author and illustrator.  

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Tapestry permission slips: As you may know, we have 

decided to create electronic learning journeys for each child using 

a programme called Tapestry. We sent out a letter to parents / 

carers asking permission for us to upload you child / children's 

photos using this programme. If you have not already signed the 

required permission slip, please could this be done as soon as 

possible.  

Family Photos: Our family board is beginning to fill up with 

beautiful family photographs, but we still need lots more. Please 

can you send in a photograph of your child with their family so we 

can add it to our board.  

Leaving in the morning: It is very important that parents / 

carers leave promptly after the tambourine has been shaken as 

this is the beginning of our learning time and this enables us to 

make a quick and punctual start to the day. Thank you for your 

understanding.  

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 Fortnightly Family Task 

Autumn Walk: 

As the clocks and seasons change, can you go for an autumn walk and 

collect some natural resources? What colours can you see? Are there any 

autumn animals along the way? Have a go at making a collage or an    

autumn picture using your collected items!  

 


